
   

Dear Valued Customer 

December 2019 

Omron Sentech Co., Ltd. 

 

HQ Floor Relocation Notice 
 

Omron Sentech in order to expand and enhance the quality of customer service, our 

company will be migrated to the following new address on 21st Dec (Fri). Due to the 

relocation, shipping procedures will be stopping on 21st Dec (Fri) and 25th Dec (Tue). 

Please forgive us a lot of inconvenience during the date and feel free to contact us if 

you have any questions. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Current Address New Address 

3F, 9F Ebina Prime Tower, Chuo 2-9-50, 

Ebina, 243-0432 Kanagawa, Japan 

 

19F Ebina Prime Tower, Chuo 2-9-50, 

Ebina, 243-0432 Kanagawa, Japan 

 

TEL 046－236－6660  FAX 046－236－6661 

※Telephone and fax number will not be changed. 

※No change for the bank account and the address of Kyoto office  

 

  


